
Swivel Club Donation 

A cutting from the Nene Valley News. The Rushden Branch would like to thank the Swivel Club 
for their kind donation and for organise such a great event. Also thank you to the Rushden Town 
Bowls Club for providing such a great venue.  
http://www.swivelclub.org.uk/home/4590159816
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